
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Date 04/01/2023 

Present Mrs Iqbal, Eesa Javed, Khadija Iqbal,  Haider Ali, Zunaira Shafiq, 
Ruqayyah Haroon, Imaan Yusaf, Amina Majid, and Mohammed Haseeb 
Ali. 

 

 Happy New Year from everyone at the school council! 

 On Friday, the year 6 children will trial sitting on the benches during assembly– they are 

really looking forward to this. 

 The children were delighted that one of their suggestions for the house point reward 

(bouncy castle) was selected. 

 The children have asked if they can have a list of the songs that Mrs Taylor will be using this 

term during assembly, so they can get some laminated for the children at the back of the 

hall. 

 We used to have a singing assembly, where children practised songs for assembly, once a 

week for around 15-20 minutes.  The children have asked if it would be possible to bring this 

back. 

 The school council have asked if it is ok to email all classes to ask if they have any children 

who have moved here from another country so they can be added to the ‘Around the World’ 

board. 

 The school lunch portion sizes have been mentioned again so I will speak with Alyette 

regarding this. 

Thank you to all the children for their contributions. 


